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Shelburne Legion news

Congratulationsto Philip Norris on his retirement, we hope to see him around the branch more often now that he has all this free
time. Thank you to all of our wonderful volunteers who helped with wings and breakfast last weekend. As always, ajob well done.
We will be hosting open euchre every first and third Sunday of the month through out the summer. Bingo will continue every
Monday night with ajackpot of $700. There will be a Fiddle Ville volunteer meeting on June 22nd at 3 p.m., anybody interested in
helping out with any event that weekend please come and attend the meeting. Two more weeks left to get your Fridge/$200 cash
raffle tickets. The tickets are available at the bar.
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